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Alstom donates funds to the American Red Cross to support wildfire 

response and recovery efforts in California 

   

• Funds will support ongoing relief efforts as Alstom’s employees, and 

employees of Alstom’s long-standing customers as well as the broader Los 

Angeles populations deal with the ongoing disaster  

• Alstom has nearly 400 employees in California and expects to add nearly 200 

more as we ramp up a new project in Southern California  

• Alstom has long standing customer relationships with multiple 

transportation entities in the region  

 

13 February 2025 – Alstom, global leader in smart and sustainable mobility, is donating to the 

American Red Cross to support wildfire response and recovery efforts amid the devastating loss of life 

and major disruptions caused by damage to and loss of homes, businesses and public spaces where 

Alstom employees and our customers live and work. These donations will support people affected by 

the wildfires in California in early 2025. 

 

Alstom has more than 400 employees in California, supporting our customer sites in the state, as well 

as colleagues nationwide who have family and loved ones in the state. In southern California, Alstom is 

involved in the development of Los Angeles International Airport’s automated people mover system. 

Alstom has been Metrolink’s maintenance provider for the past 18 years, and later this year will also 

begin providing operations services for the Southern California regional rail system. Additionally, Alstom 

is overhauling light rail vehicles for LA Metro. 

 

“Our hearts go out to all those affected by the devastating wildfires in Southern California,” said Dani 

Simons, Vice President of Communications and Public Affairs, Alstom Americas. “Each day our 

employees set out to create products and offer services that help fight climate change, but tragically its 

impacts are already all around us and growing in severity.  We are thankful to the firefighters, first 

responders, and all those supporting response and recovery efforts.” 

 

“The American Red Cross, our volunteers and partners continue to work round the clock to deliver 

comfort and care to communities impacted by the wildfires in California,” said Doreen Thomann Howe, 

regional CEO, American Red Cross of Greater New York. “We are so grateful to Alstom for their 

generous donation, which enables us to continue to be there for weeks and months to come to support 

families on their recovery journey.” 

 

Alstom is committed to standing by the communities we serve and are proud to partner with the 

American Red Cross to deliver much needed resources to help Californians affected by the wildfires.  
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About 
Alstom 

  
Alstom commits to contribute to a low carbon future by developing and promoting innovative and sustainable transportation 

solutions that people enjoy riding. From high-speed trains, metros, monorails, trams, to turnkey systems, services, 

infrastructure, signalling and digital mobility, Alstom offers its diverse customers the broadest portfolio in the industry. With its 

presence in 64 countries and a talent base of over 84,700 people from 184 nationalities, the company focuses its design, 

innovation, and project management skills to where mobility solutions are needed most. Listed in France, Alstom generated 

revenues of €17.6 billion for the fiscal year ending on 31 March 2024.  

For more information, please visit www.alstom.com. 
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